
Oregon House Judiciary Committee,  

Please support SB 714-A that:  Allows court to include reasonable residency restrictions 
as special condition of probation for person convicted of stalking or violating court's 
stalking protective order.   

Stalking victims need this protection from convicted stalkers. 

Thank you  

Cyndi Karp, Stalking victim  

 


